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November 23, 2021 

 
Parents and Families of Larchmont,  

At this time of year, I want to take an opportunity to thank all of our teachers, staff, parents and families 

for all that you do each and every day for our children here at Larchmont. You have all been an 

invaluable contributor to our school. Your continued support and love of LES has made this a very 

special year for all. Thank you.  

Larchmont Elementary will be closed beginning on Wednesday, November 24 through Friday, November 

26. School will resume on Monday, November 29.  

Our PTA will be hosting a Family Fun Day on Saturday, December 4 from 10:00 to 1:00. Please see flyer. 

All activities will take place outside.  

2nd Dose Vaccine Clinic will be held on Thursday, December 9th. A second consent form will be required 

and will be sent home to families next week. Please make sure to send students with their vaccine cards 

on the day of the clinic. Once an exact time is set I will notify families.  

We will be conducting a Lockdown drill the week of November 29 - December 3. Students in PreK and 

Kindergarten will not be participating in the drill. PreK and Kindergarten will participate in the next drill 

later this year.  

Have a great Thanksgiving Break and Stay Safe,  

 

James S. Peterson, Ph.D.  

Principal  

Larchmont Elementary 
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